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Bringing Learning to Life 

 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
As part of our topic on Victorian explorer, Alfred 
Wallace, year 6 will be visiting Ness Gardens on 
Wednesday, 16th January. 
 
The children will be learning what it’s like to be an 
explorer, observing Britsh wildlife and how plants 
have evolved during this educational visit.  As we 
will be outdoor exploring British wildlife, children 
will not need to wear school uniform.  Instead, 
they should wear warm clothes that they can get 
dirty and a pair of wellies. A warm coat will be 
essential!  
 
We will travel to and from Ness Gardens by coach.  Children will need to be in school on time 
in order for us to arrive on time.  We will return in time for the end of the school day.  
 
Your child will need to bring a healthy packed lunch to school on this day. Children entitled 
to free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch.  
 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £10.00 per child paid via Parent Pay.  
 
 

You do not need to complete a consent form for the educational visit to Ness Gardens as 
you have already completed the ‘local school trips consent’.However it is very important 
that if your child’s medical information has changed, you must inform 
school immediately. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 
 
Mrs Hancock and Miss Coverdale  


